
	 	 	 Dear Nekesa (Harvesters),

                  We want to say thank you for your  		
	 prayers for us during this last lockdown. We 	
	 are happy to report that the lockdown has 	
	 lifted and we are able to resume the 
Church, the Bible School and that our boys, from 
the Children’s home are back in school. 


Our children, in Primary school, are having a great 
time learning and growing in the home. During the 
lockdown we hired a tutor work with the boys. We 
knew this time our of school would put them 
behind in their learning. We wanted to do 
everything we could to help the boys continue to 
advance in their education. 


Having all the boys home at one time proved to be 
a heavy task on our house parents with some many 
meals to cook and cleaning needed. We are proud 
to report to you that our boys have stepped up to 
help with the cooking and cleaning. They learned 
how to truly serve one another. We couldn’t be more 
proud of them!


It is a great joy to see 
our children growing 
both physically and in 
the maturity of 
serving one another 
as they are serving 
the Lord.
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Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro

Another great joy we are exited to share with you is that two of 
the boys that have been with us at the children’s home since 
the beginning of the Children’s Home, will now be attending 
Bungoma Bible School. What a great blessing it is to have our 
boys continue in their growth in the Word of our Lord Jesus 
Christ through their training at Bungoma Bible School.


Daniel Masika and Brian Otieno are both eager to continue 
their growth in the Word of God and in their relationship with 
Jesus Christ. We know that this experience and time they are 
dedicating to study the Word will produce maturity in them 
both spiritually and emotionally as they are also learning build 
relationship with their fellow classmates.


Thank you for your continued financial support and prayers. It is 
because of you both of these boys were given a safe home 
where they were feed, clothed, educated, and where they grew 
in their knowledge of the Lord and relationships with others.


It is also because of your faithful support they can both 
continue their growth at Bungoma Bible School. 


This is the fruit of your partnership. Daniel and Brian are only an 
example of the lives that you are part of changing because of 
your partnership with Bungoma Bible Ministries. Margaret and I 
bless you and we pray for you often!


Forever Grateful,  
Justus Ochuro 


Daniel Masika from 2005


Daniel Masika from 2021
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